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July 25, 2019 
 
 
Twin Falls County Planning and Zoning 
246 Third Ave. East 
Twin Falls, ID 83301 
 
RE: Jamesie Heights Subdivision  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
The Kimberly School District has noted the request for review of the proposed Jamesie Heights 
Subdivision located at 3550 E and 3900N. The school district neither supports nor opposes the 
creation of this subdivision.  
 
It is our desire that there is strong consideration for placement of a bus stop that allows the 
Kimberly School District to pick up and drop off students in a safe and efficient manner. 
Kimberly School District officials have met with Dave Thibault and Val Smith of EHM 
Engineers and accommodations for a bus stop have been made that meet the concerns of the 
school district.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Luke Schroeder  
 
Luke Schroeder 
Superintendent  
 
 
CC:  Dave Thibualt, EHM Engineers, Inc. 
  Val Smith, EHM Engineers, Inc.  
 
 


